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Has the COVID-9 pandemic had any effect on Hydro’s regulatory operations?

In general, Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (“Hydro”) continues to meet the scheduled
timelines for its required regulatory filings. Hydro notes that while some filings have been
delayed due to the COVID-19 pandemic, Hydro’s Regulatory Affairs Department is focusing its
efforts on key regulatory filings so as to minimize the impact on any operational activities or key

regulatory processes.



